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www.nansledanschool.org/web 
tel. 01637 829298 

hello@nansledanschool.org 

Working Together 

It was lovely to have the opportunity to meet 
with some of you this week for our Open Doors 
event. Thank you for taking this opportunity to 
talk to your child’s teacher and pass on 
comments and suggestions to myself.  

This is a good opportunity to remind you all to 

contact the school office directly if you have a query 

or message you need pass on to us. Please also 

speak to your child’s teacher in the first instance- 

you do not need to wait for a scheduled Open Doors 

event.  It is always good to talk face to face. 

 

Parents & Carers Consultation Evening 
Sign up on Arbor is now open 

Our Autumn Term Parents & Carers Consultation 
Evenings are on Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th 
November so please make a note of these dates. 
Bookings can be made through the Arbor app. 
 

 

Traffic Disruption 

Thank you for your patience with the continuing road 

works.  The access to the school is now back to normal so 

can we please ask that you ensure you use this entrance. 

We have received some communication that vehicles are 

still using the one-way system incorrectly.  Thank you 

 

Hall Handover celebration – Wednesday 13th Nov 

This event is an opportunity for the school to thank 

Midas and the Duchy of Cornwall team members for 

our fabulous school building.  The event will open to 

parents/carers from 2.30pm for a short presentation 

(standing room only).  Entrance will be through the 

arched hall doors – not the school entrance..  Please 

note there will no facilities for pushchairs and we 

request no stiletto heels.  Due to limited parking we 

strongly urge parents to walk if possible as we have 

over 70 invited guests arriving earlier in the day and 

parking will be challenging!   

There will be further opportunities for parents to 

join us in the run up to Christmas to see the children 

perform. 

 

REMINDER – School photo orders to 
be returned to school by 14th 

November, unless you have done them 
on-line 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
Winter Craft Fair – 16th November 10.00am – 4pm  
Indoor and Table Top Car boot – 17th November 9.00 am– 
1pm Both at Newquay Tretherras 

NEWQUAY TRETHERRAS ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS  
Tretherras are proposing changes to their admissions policy for 
the academic year 2021/22.  Further information can be found 
on the home page of Newquay Tretherras 
website (tretherras.net). 

COOKERY CLUBS 
Please can the children bring in a container to take their 
food home in.  If they have their own apron and would like 
to bring it each week, they are more than welcome.  We 
will be cooking savour or sweet dishes each week and I 
hope they enjoy making and eating them. 

              CHILDREN IN NEED 

               FRIDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 

                  We will be holding a non-uniform day next Friday.  

Come dressed in elaborate odd socks if possible as it is also 

Anti-bullying week and we are celebrating difference. 

Please bring a minimum £1.00 donation with all proceeds to 

Children in Need 

7th November 2019 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

Head of School 
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